
Hello JW families!

We are so proud of our students’ performances at the Winter Concert this
week. They were amazing! The kids looked so good and did such a fantastic
job. A big thank you to Ms. Kreil, our music teacher, for coordinating such a
wonderful performance!

A big thank you to our School Council who organized the Christmas Market
for our students and their families.

We want to wish all of our Joseph Welsh families the very best as we head
into the holiday season. This time is all about family, and I hope that you all
get an opportunity to spend precious time with family and friends. All the
best for 2025!

Kevin Robertson
Principal, Joseph Welsh
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Joseph Welsh School Website

Our school website has a new look!  Check out our
new platform, which is now up and running - LINK.  It
has features such as the ability to change languages,
a mobile-friendly view, an integrated calendar of events, and more!  
                         
Website: https://josephwelsh.rdpsd.ab.ca/ 

Return to school on January 6th.  See you in the new year!
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Joseph Welsh Families

I hope you have a fun, healthy break until January. Thank you for all your
support this year!

We will be planning some fun events for our students and school
community.   Plus our student Grand Council is already planning for
spring activities. Take care and enjoy your time with your loved ones,

Wishing all a joyous Christmas/Winter Break,

Kyla Rollinson
School Council Chair
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Looking ahead  to the New Year!
 Please have a look at home for any library books. We have some students who
spend time at different houses, and sometimes books get forgotten between

homes. We want to ensure that every student has the opportunity to take home
books, but we do need to make sure they come back. 

If there are overdue books, a notice will be going home in the 
first of January so you can track them down.

Thank you,
Mrs McEachern

Library News



MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

Jan.
6-10

Return to
School

Jan.
13-17

Kindergareten
Registration

Opens 
On-Line

City Wide School
Council

Hosted by West Park
Middle School

NO SCHOOL

Staff
Learning Day

Jan.
20-24

Jan.
27-31

Grade 5 
Basketball 

starts!

School
Council @
3:20 pm

Student
Recognition
Assembly @

9:00 AM

SCHOOL WEBSITE LINK:   www.rdpsd.ab.ca/josephwelsh 

SCHOOL CALENDAR LINK:   www.rdpsd.ab.ca/josephwelsh 

ON THE CALENDAR
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